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REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR


COMMUNITY & SOCIAL SERVICES DIRECTORATE


TO THE CABINET


ON

10 APRIL 2001

TITLE:               INNOVATORY PARTNERSHIP GRANTS
RECOMMENDATIONS:   That funding for 2 years be approved at £5,000 each                                       year for Oakwood High Youth Club.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  Innovatory Partnership Grants are intended to provide                                       help to organisations wishing to start new projects to                                       further develop Community Care Services in Salford.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS

(Available for public inspection)         Application Form

CONTACT OFFICER:        Deborah Siddique  -  793-2323

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)
   All

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES

DETAILS 
It is requested that consideration be given to increasing the limit under the Scheme of Delegation to cover such grants in future. 

INNOVATORY PARTNERSHIP GRANT

Oakwood High Youth Club is proposing to set up a Project that develops the personal skills of young adults with Learning Disabilities up to the age of 22.  This will be done by enabling the individuals to participate in outdoor pursuits locally and further afield.  Experience has shown that this helps to raise self-esteem, increase aspirations and develop personal skills.

